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[bookmark: _Hlk506311388]The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, February 13, 2018 at 6:56 P.M. at the Sterling Fire Hall.  Chairman Peterson opened the meeting with the following trustees present:   Steve Lempka, Andy Thies, Bill Moss and Dennis Heusman.  Others present: Audrey Keebler, John Keizer, Mary Lafferty, Pat, Craig Vincent, Vane Rengstorf, Jennifer Vermeer, Roger Moss, Spencer Pagel, and Roger Huls.  Chairman Peterson acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and the location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Hall.  Peterson lead meeting with the pledge of allegiance.

Owen Killham, Olsson Associates, discussed the 1 & 6 year plan.  College Ave. and Atchison Street were already completed this last year.  Discussed starting on one side of town to start repairs.  Discussed repairing Lincoln Street from Broadway to Sterling Ave. and Main Street from Broadway to Iowa Street.  Heusman made a motion to approve the plan as amended with the following changes: one year plan to be Main Street from Broadway to Iowa Street and six year plan to be Lincoln Street from Broadway to Sterling Ave. and Lempka seconded the motion.  Vote: yeas: all.  Motion carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:27p.m.


Greg Peterson, Board Chairman			Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk




